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Quarry Hill Primary School 

POPPET HEAD BLAST 
Wednesday, February 15th 2023  

 
Principal: Jo Menzel 
School Council President: Claire Flanagan-Smith 
PFA President: Renee Selkrig 
PFA Vice President: Kasslea Shaw 
 

IMPORTANT DATES  

 Time Details 

FEBRUARY   

Thursday 16th  5.00pm – 6.30pm Welcome Back Picnic Bushland 

Friday 17th  3.30pm Book Club Due  

Monday 20th  5.45pm  School Council Meeting 

Wednesday 22nd  All Day Prep Rest Day 

Friday 24th  Appointment only  Teeth on Wheels  

Tuesday 28th   Census Day 

MARCH   

Wednesday 1st    All Day Curriculum Day- Pupil Free 

Friday 3rd  2.45pm- 3.30pm  Jacinta Allan to present leadership 
badges 

Monday 6th  All Day Preps Full Week  

Monday 13th  All Day Labour Day Public Holiday-No School 

Wednesday 15th, 16th,17th  Various times  NAPLAN 

Monday 20th  Various times  School Photo Day 

Thursday 30th, 31st  9.00am  Grade 3 Camp Kookaburra 

April   

Wednesday 5th   Easter Raffle Draw  

Thursday 6th  Various times  
2.30pm 

School Cross Country  
Last Day of Term 1-Early Finish 

Friday 7th  All Day  Good Friday  

Monday 24th  9.00 – 3.30pm First Day of Term 2 

Tuesday 25th  All Day Anzac Day Public Holiday- No School  

Wednesday 26th  All Day School Athletics 

 
Reminders: 

• CSEF- Do you hold a concession card?  
You may be eligible for CSEF. Please see the office. 

• Curriculum contributions & Camp Deposits - can be paid at office or via the Compass app.  

• Compass Login – If you are having trouble or do not have your login details please come and see 

Amanda at the office. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 

 
Kind 

I understand that 
everyone is different 
I co-operate 
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment 
I am community 
minded 
I belong 

Curious 
I am a learner 
I seek knowledge 
I ask questions 
I explore and wonder 
I create 
 

Brave 
I am honest 
I am independent 
I have high 
expectations 
I am resilient 
I am open to feedback 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

2023 TERM DATES 
Term 1 January 30 – April 6 
Term 2 April 24 – June 23 
Term 3 July 10 – September 15 
Term 4 October 2 – December 20 
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STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
KIND 
Layla B (Room 11) for being a kind and gentle friend to all and working cooperatively with your buddy. 
Brodhi CG (Room 2)  for always greeting his teacher and friends with a huge smile. 
CURIOUS 
Thomas A (Room 17)  for an excellent start to his grade 6 learning. Well done! 

Eddie H (Room 17) for excelling during his additional maths sessions. Well done! 

Lexie W (Room 6) for independently challenging herself to do her best learning and for being an amazing 

author. 

Ava C (Room 9) for showing her 5 L’s of good listening and always trying her best. 

Evie J (Room 13) for excellent, organised and neat handwriting. 

Jack J (Room 12)  for asking great questions and working hard to seek knowledge about taught concepts. 

Great Job, Jack! 

Alex J (Room 10) for creating a beautifully presented poster about Growth Mindset. 

BRAVE  

Ruby G (Room 16) for displaying an excellent work ethic during all activities. 

Mollie E (Room 17) for bravely attending the first Girls in STEM session and making the paper! 

Renae G (Room 16) for displaying an excellent work ethic during all activities. 

Scarlett W (Room 10)  for making an excellent start to our writing about reading routine. 

Elliot R (Room 8)  for being brave when he had a fall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Easter is fast approaching and with that comes our much loved Easter Raffle. To help make this possible we kindly 

ask each student to bring in one Easter themed delight to become one of many raffle prizes available to be won on 

April 5th. This could be anything from Easter eggs, stuffed toys (must be new with tags) Easter crafts -sticker books, 

colour books and such like gift ideas. We ask all donations be taken straight to the office this year. 

Tickets will be sent home with the eldest students this week. If you have missed these or need more please contact 

the office to arrange ticket books to be sent home with students. 

This year you will find 10 tickets in each book, which will equate to $40 a book if both sides are used.  Please do not 

feel any pressure to sell them all, just return unsold tickets with sold tickets to the office by 3.30pm Tuesday 4th of 

April. All tickets will be $2 and we ask that each side of the ticket be used. Please be sure student’s names and rooms 
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are clearly printed on the tickets so we can get them to the rooms for collection. If selling to friends and family there 

is plenty of room on the back of the ticket for further information.  

 

Teeth on Wheels  

Dear Families, 
Just a reminder that we have Teeth on Wheels visiting our school for dental visits starting on the 24th of February.  
Please click on the link below to complete your child’s consent form. 

https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-forms/consent-eform/  
Complete your form today and the Teeth on Wheels team 
will be in contact to schedule your child’s appointment and 
notify you on your eligibility. If you are not eligible, Teeth on 
Wheels will offer you a special deal of $99 for the full check-
up, clean, fluoride treatment and any x-rays if required (this 
can be claimed back through your private health insurance). 
For any further questions, please contact the Teeth on 
Wheels team on (03) 9338 1191. 

CUT OFF DATE FOR COMPLETING YOUR CHILD’S FORM IS 
Febraury 23rd   

Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund applications 

The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund helps eligible families to cover the costs of school trips, camps and 
sporting activities. 

If you have a valid means-tested concession card, such as a Veterans Affairs Gold Card, Centrelink Health 
Care Card or Pensioner Concession Card, or are a temporary foster parent, you may be eligible. There is 
also a special consideration category for asylum seeker and refugee families. 

Payment amounts this year are $125 for eligible primary school students and $225 for eligible secondary 
school students [remove primary/secondary as necessary]. Payments are made direct to the school to use 
towards expenses relating to camps, excursions and sporting activities for the benefit of your child. 

It is important that funding made available in 2022 supports students to participate in school trips, camps 
and sporting activities this year rather than being held for future years. This funding can also be used in 
conjunction with any funding accrued from previous years. Please note these activities will only take place 
if they meet COVIDSafe requirements. 

If you applied for CSEF through our school last year, you do not need to complete an application form this 
year, unless there has been a change in your family circumstances. 

If you would like to apply for the first time, please contact the school office on [insert school phone 
number] and ask for an application form. 

You can also download the form, and find out more about the program and eligibility, on the Department 
of Education and Training’s Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund web page. 

Check with the school office if you are unsure, and please return completed forms to the school office as 
soon as possible. 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteethonwheels.com.au%2Fconsent-forms%2Fconsent-eform%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAmanda.Dole%40education.vic.gov.au%7C6595f52b500c43596d1708db004126e6%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638104052108790631%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TvpYoiY5G9v8AejUlALXl%2FLtUpbBgmmnTYVPPutQ7PI%3D&reserved=0
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